
Announcements 

Wednesday, January 09, 2019 

 

In the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. Amen. 

 

Lord,  

Today I pray for my friend. 

Please give my friend love and blessings. 

Bring contentment into her life. 

Comfort her in times of stress. 

Always keep her safe and secure. 

 And please keep her close to you. 

Amen. 

 

In the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. Amen. 

 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the republic for which it stands, 

one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

God bless America. 

 

Will a representative from the Freshmen and Sophomore homerooms please come to the academic 

office to pick up your PSAT results and booklets?  Thank you. 

 

Congratulations to the junior team for defeating the Seniors in Intramural volleyball yesterday. The 

season is just getting underway and we need a few more teams. Please e-mail Mrs. Ellis at 

Dellis@huberts.org if you can get a team together of 6 or more players. Matches are just 30-35 minutes 

and lots of fun.  Thursday's games are set for 2:30 pm in the gym. 

 

The Robotics team will be having a bake sale this Friday during lunches. 

 

Maguire Freshmen and Sophomores, please check your school email for information about Leadership 

Days. 

 

Talent show practice will take place today and Thursday this week. Please send the title of your song to 

Ms. Graf and Mr. Mazluk if you have not done so already.  

 

The Community Service Corps will be meeting today for our monthly meeting in room 115 at 2:30 PM. 
Join us and find out how you can make an impact for good!  
 
Ministry Club will be meeting tomorrow in the Ministry Office at 2:30 pm - all are welcome! We'll be 
doing some fun craft projects to spread our faith and love around school, and of course there will be 
snacks. Hope to see you there!  
 

mailto:Dellis@huberts.org


The Echoings Team will be meeting tomorrow after school in Room 4, Art Computer Lab. Please try to 
attend. 
 
 

We like to wish a special happy birthday to Gianna Sagias. 


